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Date: November 28, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist 
 
From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
    
Subject: Index Scores for the 2022-23 School Year 

 
 
During the Committee of the Whole meeting on December 5, 2022, we would like the 
opportunity to review with the Board of Education the Michigan Department of 
Education School Index System reports.  The scores are currently open to the public 
and we will present them for further discussion with the Board on Monday. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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